
From,  

Prof. Shilpa .K. Bendale  

Director  

KCES's IMR  

Jalgaon 

  

To,  

Rtn. Dr. Rajiv Pradhan 

Past Dist Governor RI Dist 3031 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation  

 

Dear Sir,  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of KCES's IMR for the 

inspiring session you gave to our faculty members yesterday. It was obvious that 

you are extremely knowledgeable in your field and can link this knowledge up to a 

great presenting style. It saw everyone captivated by the talk. The whole area of your 

expertise is truly fascinating, and we would like you to consider a repeat 

performance at some future date. You are welcome at our institute whenever you are 

in the city and as and when your schedule allows. 

Thanking you! 

Yours sincerely, 

Prof. Shilpa. K. Bendale 


